
 
 

 

Attached is the presentation for a proposed Zone Change at 3201, 3215, 3223, and 3229 

Woodburn Avenue in Evanston 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

cc:   Katherine Keough-Jurs, AICP, Director  

Department of City Planning 

 

   

August 31, 2021 

 

 

TO:  Mayor and Members of City Council    202102598 

 

FROM: Paula Boggs Muething, City Manager 

 

SUBJECT: Presentation – Zone Change at 3201, 3215, 3223, and 3229 Woodburn Avenue in 

Evanston 


